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Dear Friends,

I’m excited to be reaching out to you once again 
through Columns! Suffice to say, much has 
changed since my last letter both globally and 
here at Louisburg. We have learned to navigate 
our way through COVID and, facing the 
unprecedented, we realized an opportunity to 
reexamine our direction for the future. 
Compelled to think in new ways in the throes of 
the pandemic, we are coming out even stronger 
and more agile, paving the way for a positive 
future for Louisburg College. One of our new 
pursuits sparked by the pandemic was the 
addition of our varsity esports program and 
studio, offering students a chance to take part 
and benefit from this ever-growing industry. 

We were happy to finally welcome our alumni and friends back to campus during our 2021 Homecoming and 2022 
Golden Anniversary Council where we inducted our classes of ’70, ’71, and ’72. Additionally, we were happy to hear from 
our alumni through the PCI (Publishing Concepts, Inc.) project where we collected more than 400 stories from our 
alums. These stories were woven with tales of love, self-discovery, and opportunities experienced at Louisburg College. 
Now, just as it was then, our students are finding Great Futures ahead of them as their lives are transformed through 
the relationships and opportunities they find here.

In the world of Hurricane Athletics, we celebrated our student-athletes who were awarded All-Academic honors by the 
NJCAA for the Fall 2021 semester. Louisburg College had the third most student-athletes awarded out of 28 schools. As 
for our recent graduates, former Hurricane Cedric Mullins ’14 became the first Baltimore Oriole to have 30 home runs 
and 30 stolen bases in one season, was the first player in nearly a century to join the 30-30 club, and secured a Silver 
Slugger Award last fall. Way to go, Hurricane! Finally, we had a close call this year when our softball team survived a bus 
fire while traveling. Thankfully, due to the quick actions of our coaches and team, no one was injured. The outpouring 
of support for our softball team was staggering, a tremendous reminder of the community that supports us from near 
and far. This resilient team finished the season 1st in the region and 3rd in the nation!

We celebrated 235 years of Louisburg College this January, and I celebrated my fourth year as Louisburg College 
President. I could not have predicted at the start of my tenure that I would be a part of seeing our school through a 
worldwide pandemic, but I can say with confidence that I am proud to be a part of the legacy being built here at 
Louisburg College, especially through adversity. Here’s to another year of growth, community-building, and nurturing 
young minds!L
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Louisburg College hosted an in-person commencement 
ceremony for our 2022 graduates on Saturday, May 21, 2022. 
with a Baccalaureate ceremony taking place the night before 
to commemorate the effort and perseverance of the newest 
graduating class. Please join us in congratulations and well-
wishes for our class of 2022! We are proud of their success 
and are excited for the opportunities awaiting them.

You can view the event on the Louisburg College YouTube 
channel.

Earlier this school year, Louisburg College teamed with PCI to develop 
an oral history and storytelling series. Over the course of this project—
the first of its kind for Louisburg College—the PCI Team had the most 
wonderful time speaking with Lou-U alumni to chronicle the student 
experience through the years.

The cumulation of this effort is a book of conversations—in both hard 
copy and audio formats. The pages of this book form a tapestry, woven 
from the collective history of the alumni of Louisburg College. 
Countless stories tell tales of those who met their true love on campus 
and made forever friends that still hold a special place in their hearts to 
this day. Alumni reminisced of rich traditions, foundational learning, 
and professors who helped shape their future. 

We thank all of you who participated for taking us back down memory 
lane and letting us know how Louisburg College changed your life!

PCI 
Oral History Project

ETTER FROM  THE PRESIDENT

COMMENCEMENT 2022

Sincerely,

Dr. Gary M. Brown
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Taking 
Care of 
Business

Two business professors share what 
brought them to Louisburg College and 
the joy they have found in inspiring a new 
generation of business professionals.

What’s your favorite class to teach and why?
I really enjoy each of the classes that I am privileged to teach, 
but if pressed, Principles of Marketing would be my favorite. 
As someone who has always strived to be creative both 
inside and outside of work, marketing gives me a chance to 
really try and foster creative thinking in our students. I 
absolutely love seeing what they come up with in my 
Marketing class.

I love teaching at a 
small school where I 
get to know all of my 
students as people. 

This is especially true 
in the business 

program. I love getting 
to share my passion 

and ultimately seeing 
where all of my 
students end up.

“Brian Sanders and Scott Benrube were my business professors and my 
advisors for Phi Beta Lambda Business Fraternity where I had a lot of 
success. I really couldn’t have done it without them.” Says LC Alumni 
Engagement Officer, Kathryn O’Leary '17. “They believed in me when I 
didn’t believe in myself, they helped with my confidence, and they 
cheered me on every step of the way.”/

"

"

Executive Director of Business and Assistant Professor of 
Business, Brian Sanders, started looking for something 
different after an unfulfilling position in the banking industry, 
and experiencing an armed robbery at the bank, left him ready 
to move on. Sanders racked up marketing experience while 
banking, working for the marketing department at Dillon 
Supply Company, and teaching marketing courses at SKEMA 
International Business School. Sanders completed his 
undergraduate and MBA graduate work at Campbell University 
with additional graduate work in marketing at East Carolina 
University. Sanders started working at Louisburg College in 
2004 and says, “I absolutely loved it and quickly fell in love with 
both teaching and Louisburg College.”

BRIAN 
SANDERS

Favorite LC memory?
A former student sent me an email a while back to let me know that, before taking my Marketing class, he 
had never really been able to picture himself in a career outside of playing or coaching baseball. He thanked 
me for my passion and told me that it sparked his interest in marketing and that, after his baseball journey 
ended, he took a job in marketing and had been successfully working in the field for several years. Every 
faculty member has stories like that, and that is why we do what we do.
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2 “Dr. Koh is the professor I talk to daily. He’s interested in my grades, 
esports, track, and even the business I want to build after graduating. 
He’s involved in my life as a mentor.” Tyree Minor '22/

LC is small, but we have 
many talented people 
working here and hold 

diversity to help our 
students succeed. After 
eleven years living and 

teaching in a small town, I 
feel this is my new home.  

Favorite LC memory?
Sometimes I receive phone calls, someone compliments me or comments on the courses I taught, or they mention the 
positive mentoring they got from me while at LC. We all cheer when our students are doing well in their careers after 
graduation. Seth Johnson, who the Tampa Bay Rays drafted in 2019, was a good student in my CIS class. He was brilliant, 
always came in 10 minutes before starting time, and never missed class. Larrell Murchison, who the NFL Titans drafted in 
2020, took PED 125/126 self-defense classes, had good work ethic, and focused, training to improve his speed combining 
Taekwondo and football.

What’s your favorite class to teach and why?
I like teaching both business and CIS courses. CIS provides me with new technology updates and accounting classes to 
introduce students to bookkeeping, financial statements, and cost analysis methodologies. I am so proud of our students 
for behaving maturely and succeeding in their goals after graduation.

"
Many people who relocate to North Carolina can share a defining moment 
in which they decided to make this state their new home. Louisburg 
College Assistant Professor of Business, Dr. SangSoon Koh, was inspired 
by spring cherry blossoms. Dr. Koh is a former automotive industry 
tycoon, having worked for giants such as Chrysler, GM, and Detroit Diesel 
as a mechanic, engineer, and international operations manager.

It was his side hobbies, however, that brought his desire to teach to the 
surface. While working and earning an MS in Engineering at Wayne State, 
MSA in Administration at Central Michigan, and PhD in International 
Business at Columbus, Dr. Koh found time to earn his eighth-degree 
blackbelt in Taekwondo Martial Arts. On the side, Dr. Koh worked as a 
teaching assistant at Wayne, taught Material Science courses at Lawrence 
Tech, and began training others in Taekwondo. Dr. Koh states, “It seems 
being an educator was always my passion throughout my life.”

Back to cherry blossoms. Visiting a friend in Raleigh, Dr. Koh fell in love 
with the blooms and moved to NC where he started teaching adult Korean 
language classes, taught at Wendell’s math and science after-school 
programs, and opened a Taekwondo studio in downtown Louisburg. A 
small private college in town offered him a teaching position, and the rest 
is history.

"

"Brian Sanders 
introduced me to 
ultimate frisbee 

which was an 
amazing thing I got 
to take part in when 
I transferred, and I 

appreciated him 
showing me the 

love for that sport! -
O'Leary '17

Mind and Body

Dr. Koh and Sanders contribute to the 
lives of our students both in and out of 
the classroom. Dr. Koh instructs our 
Martial Arts Club on campus, while 
Sanders leads the Ultimate Frisbee Club!

7 
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SANGSOON 
KOH 
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Breon Williams ‘13

Williams was very involved during his 
time at Louisburg College. He has since 
opened a successful ice cream shop in 
Jacksonville, NC called YoBre’z Frozen 
Dessert Bar. Since their opening in 
2018, they have become well known 
for their signature ice cream tacos and 
fancy milkshakes. They prioritize 
creating an environment for families to 
connect and bond. Williams and his 
coworker are also actively involved in 
volunteer efforts within the 
community. Most recently, Williams 
was one of three primary organizers in 
an initiative to collect and giveaway 
500 backpacks with school supplies to 
students in need.

Hunter Kirby '13

Kirby served two years as an admissions counselor at 
Louisburg College before becoming Director of Admissions. He 
is always eager to help new students through the admissions 
process, and he is a team player, stepping up to the plate 
wherever needed and ready to help coworkers in any way. As 
both an alumnus and the Director of Admissions, Hunter truly 
understands the opportunities our institution can provide 
students. 

I Dr. SangSoon Koh, Louisburg College Professor

The absolute dedication Dr. Koh has for the College is quite 
remarkable. He gives his time generously to his students, doing 
what he can to ensure their success. His LC Martial Arts Club 
provides social, competitive, and athletic opportunities to its 
members, improving confidence and focus. Koh, along with his 
relative in South Korea, recently started an endowed scholarship to 
benefit students at the College, a true testament to his love of this 
institution. You will commonly find Dr. Koh cheering on our teams, 
participating in campus-held events, and always supporting 
requests for fundraising. 

Trevaughn McArthur ‘99

McArthur has much experience in the area of helping others. 
Over the years since graduating, he has worked as an athletic 
performance trainer for all ages, a career development specialist, 
a college academic advisor, and has held multiple involvements 
with youth organizations including YouthBuild USA, the Boys and 
Girls Club, and the Girl Scouts. During his time at Louisburg 
College, he was a member of the Basketball team and was on the 
Dean’s List. 

Distinguished Alumnus Award

Dr. Cecil W. Robbins Public Service Award 

Henry Douglass “Doug” Lindsay     ’66 Young 
Alumnus Service Award

Allen de Hart Humanitarian 
Award 

Outstanding Young Alumnus 
Award
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Anne Weathersbee ’49

Weathersbee is a long-time member of 
the Golden Anniversary Council, serving 
as historian. She loves to share her 
memories of the college and visits 
whenever she is able. She is an active 
community member and enjoys 
supporting local businesses. She is also 
a lifetime member of Millbrook United 
Methodist Church and has published 
"The History of Millbrook United 
Methodist Church." Additionally, 
Weathersbee is a consistent donor to 
the college and is a member of the 
Louisburg Society. 

III

IICongratulations to this year's award recipients!



II I III
IIII

////\\\\////10 

Jontario Ackles-Raines  | General Science 

Jontario is a Student Ambassador, President of the Martial Arts Club, and a 
member of Stand Up Speak Out – an organization dedicated to preventing 
destructive decisions. He also streams video game content for the esports team. 
After a frustrating admissions experience at another institution, Jontario toured 
LC and fell in love with the community and intentionality he experienced here. 
Jontario enlisted in the Navy and, after his service, he plans to become a Park 
Ranger. A nature lover, Jontario’s goal is to be an environmental advocate.

“Louisburg is helping me get ready for the next step in my life, whether that 
means transferring or going straight into my career.”

"Why is 
Louisburg College
 important to you?"

Johná Berger | General College 

COVID almost kept Johná from pursuing her education. She knew she wasn’t 
ready for a big college, and Louisburg offered a real college experience without 
being overwhelmed. Johná has fully dived into the collegiate experience and is 
a cheerleader as well as a member of Student Ambassadors, Spiritual Life Club, 
Book Club, and the National Society of Leadership and Success. Johná’s goal is 
to become a mental health therapist, she loves to listen to others and hear 
their story. 

"Louisburg is important for a lot of reasons. I don't think I would be the woman 
I am today without being surrounded by the people that I am every day. The 
community that Louisburg has as a college, it's just great. I just love it. It has 
helped me grow a lot."

////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\

Madison Stein | General Science

Madison, a member of the Student Government Association, is our Sophomore 
Commuter Senator. She is also a member of the dance team and works in the 
mailroom. As a resident of Louisburg, Madison says seeing the activity and 
involvement on campus made her want to attend LC. When she graduates this 
fall, Madison will attend the Disney College Program, after which she will continue 
her education in forensic science. Toni Cochis is her favorite staff member, and 
she credits Cochis for helping her get involved as a commuter.  

“Louisburg is important to me because firstly, it's my hometown and I grew up 
here, and it's still, in a way, allowing me to go forward in my life. It’s really nice to 
have these two years to just get the essentials, understand the plan that you 
need, and have the people that you need to surround yourself with.”

////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\

Jerry Mcfadden | General College  

While recalling his favorite LC memory, Jerry 
went back to the beginning when his entire 
graduating class watched him try to enter 
orientation at the library. He didn’t realize he 
was trying to open a locked door! At 
Louisburg, Jerry works in the game room, The 
Eye, and is an administrative referee. He also 
plays soccer. Jerry’s goal is to continue on to 
Clemson University where he hopes to play 
football and study to become a history 
teacher. When asked about his passion for 
history, he says his classmates never seemed 
interested, but he always wanted to know 
more. “I put so much dedication and hard 
work into it, and now I just love history,” he 
says.

“Louisburg is getting me used to classes, adult 
life, and doing things on my own so when I 
get to a bigger college, it won't shock me. I'll 
be adjusted to it a little bit more than 
someone who just came into college life not 
expecting anything. Louisburg is giving me 
that little head start.”

////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\////\\\\

Demetrius Gatlin Jr. | General College 

Demetrius is involved in track and field and 
football. He is interested in continuing his 
academic and athletic career at NC State where 
he hopes to pursue mechanical engineering and 
IT. He says his favorite class was Professor 
Hinton’s art class, stating, “We talk about a lot in 
that classroom, and he really makes me think 
outside the box.” He believes Louisburg has 
taught him a lot and has opened the doors for 
him to meet and connect with different people. 

“My education is important to me. Louisburg 
has offered me a great opportunity to expand 
my knowledge. I'm a student before an athlete.”

////\\\\////HIGHLIGHTS

////\\\\//// ////\\\\////HURRICANE



“I knew Louisburg 
College was the right fit 
for me because of how 
the staff made me feel. 
They were all very 
welcoming and made 
Louisburg feel like a 
second home!” 

Jas Burton '23

OUR 
CHAPLAIN

LETTER 
FROM I 13

Dear All Who Find Themselves Longing to 
Come Back and Come Home,

There is something about the campus of 
Louisburg College on a spring afternoon. The 
glow of the steep steps at Main, the subtle 
glimpses of flowers peeking through their 
stems, and the students walking, talking, 
laughing as they move from place to place – 
each step holding within it a purpose for all 
that is, and a hope for all that is to come. The 
buildings, the environment, the people – the 
Louisburg College community is home to 
many. It is home to those who came before us, 
those who walk alongside us, and those of 
which this place, this opportunity, is still a 
dream. 

You can remember. Those moments and 
memories that allowed you to fall in love with 
this place and with these people – who hold 
Louisburg College dearly in their hearts. You 
can remember. The ways in which you were 
challenged towards compassion, and grew 
toward great purpose in all that you have 
accomplished. You can remember because 
there’s something that this place, and 
something about these people that remind 
you of home.

As we have been separated by so many things 
– whether time, geography, or COVID – we 
hope that this encounter will allow an inkling 
of a place, of the people, who have changed 
your life, now and forevermore. May this 
encounter remind us together of a place that 
we know to be home.

Warmly,

Rev. Anna Hughes

LouYOU&Why choose Louisburg College?

The path to success isn’t 
always straight.

Jumpstart your future at Louisburg College, 
North Carolina’s only 2-year residential college!

Find YOUR path at 
Louisburg College.

Apply for FREE   |   Visit us online or in person   |   louisburg.edu   |   800-775-0208

Small class sizes

Freshmen and sophomores lead 
100% of our clubs and 
organizations

“It had been a long time 
since I had done any 
schooling of any kind – 2014 
to be exact, and I also 
wanted to pursue football. 
The whole concept behind a 
two-year school preparing 
you for a four-year university 
really intrigued me, and they 
just also happen to have a 
football team!” 

Jake Riddle '23

12

Specialized learning services

Freshmen and sophomores are 
starters on our 13 varsity athletic 
teams
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Interested in LC Esports? Contact Coach Fink at 
bfink@louisburg.edu for more information.
Scholarships for competitive games and content 
creators are available. /

The team currently has 25 gamers who compete in 10 games as a part of the NJCAAE. The 
NJCAAE hosts 8-9 week tournament-style competitions where teams make playoffs based on 
their win/loss record. However, competition is not the only aspect of the program. Students 
become content creators by live streaming tournament matches, broadcasting the games 
they’re playing, sportscasting, creating web show originals, shooting reaction videos, and more. 
As LC Head Esports Coach, BJ Fink says, “It’s a content creator’s dream.”

While the realities of a global pandemic shook the 
foundations of college campuses across the US, Louisburg 
saw this time of upheaval as a chance to pursue innovative 
ways to serve our students when many others found 
themselves taking pause. 

A group of Louisburg staff proposed launching an esports 
program with a fully-equipped arena, a call to the growing 
demand for varsity-level competitive gaming opportunities 
in higher education. In the basement of Cecil W. Robbins 
Library, an old film projector room became a new 
broadcasting booth, LED lights with multiple lighting 
configurations replaced fluorescent lighting, tile became 
polished concrete, and, of course, state-of-the-art 
computers and streaming equipment stocked the space. 

ESPORTS AT LC: 
ENDLESS 
POSSIBILITIES 

“I came to Louisburg for a bigger purpose.
I believe Louisburg meets all of my needs 
academically as well as athletically to help 
me prepare for my next four-year university.” 

Tyree has received esports 
scholarship offers from more 
than seven four-year 
institutions.

Missouri Baptist 
University offered a 
scholarship and exclusive 
esports housing.

Tyree plans to attend Ottawa 
University where he was offered 
a scholarship to play Call of Duty 
and run track. 

The University of North America 
offered Tyree a Call of Duty coaching 
position, and he currently coaches 
these players virtually.

// //

// //

ESPORTS

OPEN OPPORTUNITIES, OPEN DOORS
Tyree Minor, a Call of Duty player and LC Track athlete, found surprising opportunities waiting for him as a member of 
the LC Esports team. Like many Hurricanes, Tyree's pathway to college took a few turns. Tyree decided to come back to 
his education journey after serving in the Navy for four years. After attending a community college, Tyree decided to 
transfer to Louisburg College to find the extra opportunities he was missing.  

 In its first year, LC Esports has already opened the door to Great Futures for our students. 
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sweet 

Written by Kathryn O'Leary and Susan O’Leary 

Steppin’ Up To the Plate 

Running It Out at First 

Rounding Third 

Safe at Home 

Despite not making the 
starting lineup his senior 
year of high school, Cedric 
Mullins ’14 still had a heart 
for baseball, and Louisburg 
College gave him the option 
to stay in the game. Even 
when other schools came 
calling, Mullins stayed true 
to LC and “trusted the 
process.” After two 
successful seasons playing 
ball at Louisburg College, 
he transferred to Campbell 
University and continued 
his baseball career.

In 2015, his hard work and commitment 
earned him the 13th round draft pick of 
the MLB draft. He debuted as starting 
center fielder for the Orioles at the start 
of the 2019 season, but the road wasn’t 
easy. Struggling out of the gate, he was 
sent down to Double-A. It seemed as if 
his MLB career would be short-lived.

Fast forward to the 2021 season, 
back in the MLB and breaking 
records. Reunited with the 
Orioles, Mullins' batting average 
skyrocketed after committing to 
left-handed hitting, he had nine 
hits in nine at bats – three of 
which were homers, and he 
homered twice against the 
Yankees.

On July 12, Mullins made 
the All-Star team and 
started center field in the 
2021 American All-Star 
Game. This season, he 
became the first Oriole to 
become a 30 for 30 Player 
(30 home runs and 30 
stolen bases) since the 
franchise moved from St. 
Louis. The culmination of 
this prolific 2021 season 
saw Mullins as the recipient 
of the Silver Slugger Award. 

From his humble beginning as a 
Louisburg College Hurricane, Mullins has 
soared to great heights as an Oriole and 
has done our community at LC proud as 
he accomplishes his dreams and inspires 
future baseball players.

There's no base 
like home.

Stealing Second 

You would not have guessed 
that just a year prior he was 
privately battling Crohn’s 
Disease and was awaiting 
the end of the 2020 season 
to undergo surgery. The 
road to recovery tested him, 
but he came back stronger 
than ever.

Williams carried the experiences and drive cultivated at 
Louisburg on to the University of North Carolina 
Greensboro where he studied business and obtained his 
Master's in Business Marketing.  

Returning to his hometown of Jacksonville, NC, Williams 
opened the original YoBre’z in 2018.

I’ve watched it crawl, walk, and now it’s running. 
Success does not happen overnight, but it’s 
consistency that produces success.

In addition to his entrepreneurial success, Williams has a 
heart for philanthropy - recently helping to organize an 
initiative to collect and give away 500 backpacks with 
school supplies to students in need.

2013 graduate, Breon Williams, took the business 
foundation he gained at Louisburg College and built an 
empire...out of ice cream. An entrepreneur, Williams 
established his YoBre'z Frozen Dessert Bar, currently 
serving at four locations throughout eastern Carolina.
 
It seems consistency and the foresight to seize opportunity 
has always been in Williams. While at Louisburg, he took 
part in the Pep Band, Gospel Choir, Judicial Board, 
Christian Life Council, Student Activities, and Theatre. He 
was also a Peer Leader and the SGA President. 

Louisburg opened my eyes to my future. It paved 
the way to my success today. It’s not the size of the 
college that will determine if you’ll be successful, 
and it was the opportunities that the institution 
offered that allowed me to grasp success.

"

success

"
Outstanding Young 
Entrepreneur in NC

Serviceman Award 
Winner of Onslow County 

Outstanding Young 
Alumnus at Louisburg 
College

Multiple media 
recognitions

17

"
"

#OnceAHurricaneAlwaysAHurricane
Sweet Success////\\\\                                ////\\\\
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THE COMEBACKKIDS
Meet the alumni 
who came back to

 serve a new generation.
18

Louisburg College is my home. It 
really gave me everything I needed 
to be successful. It gave me 
confidence, and it gave me the 
foundation I needed to be successful 
and figure out what I want to do 
with my life. Sure enough, I'm full 
circle back to where I started, and I 
really have no idea what I would be 
doing if I wasn't here.

"

" Why come back to LC?

Kathryn 
O’Leary '17 
Alumni 
Engagement 
Officer 

Involved in:
Cheerleading, Honors College, President of Phi Theta Kappa Honor 
Society, Phi Beta Lambda Business Fraternity, President of the 
Commuter’s Organization, Student Ambassador, and Hurricane 
Orientation Leader

Favorites:
Staff & Faculty Brian Sanders, Business; Scott Benrube, Business; 
and Maura DiColla, Admissions

Course Benrube business classes 

Memory Traveling with the members of the Taylor Honors College 
to go whitewater rafting in West Virginia and visiting Savannah, GA. 
Connecting with other LC alums when she transferred to UNCW.

Why did you choose LC?
My approach to finding my path to Louisburg was a little 
nontraditional. I wasn't sure if college necessarily was for me. I 
applied to a few places, but I never got that “at home” feeling. 
When we sat in the auditorium at LC, I was nervous but excited to 
learn there was an option closer to home that was smaller but still 
offered what I was looking for. While we were sitting in the 
auditorium, Stephanie Tolbert (Vice President of Enrollment at the 
time) got up to speak. She was just so enthusiastic about Louisburg 
College, sharing her story, what LC gave her, and all the 
opportunities that were ahead of us if we decided to start here. 

That’s kind of the moment I 
knew Louisburg was 
somewhere I could see 
myself. After my tour, I knew 
where I wanted to start off 
my college career. 
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Involved in:
Student Ambassador 

Favorites:
Staff & Faculty Mr. Hoffman & Mr. Jenkins, English; Stephanie Tolbert, Vice 
President of Enrollment; and Nicole Interdonato & Katie Price, Admissions 
Counselors

Course Abnormal Psychology

Memory When the Sheetz opened up within walking distance of campus.
One of my major moments was winning the Young Alumnus Service Award 
at Homecoming. 

Why did you choose LC?
I'm the fifth person in my family to attend Louisburg, so it was a place I 
was familiar with. When I came up for a visit my senior year, I felt like it 
was a good place to start off my college career. I love helping students 
realize the potential they have if they take advantage of their opportunity 
here at Louisburg.

I think Louisburg College prepared me and has helped me 
to this point just because I was always comfortable here 
as a student or as a staff member. I think it provides that 
same opportunity for all students as long as they're 
willing to put in the time and effort here. If you take 
advantage of it, you can build that strong foundation for 
whatever future you are looking for.

"
"

Hunter 
Kirby '13 
Director of 
Admissions 

I'm passionate about helping students see a 
future. That’s what makes me want to come to 
work every day. Louisburg College is important to 
me because when I was in high school, I wasn't 
really involved in my classes. I thought there was 
really no hope for me, no type of college after 
this. When I got here, I got my head in the books, 
I was on the field, and it made me turn into a 
person that I truly never thought I could be. 
Louisburg really changed me.

Why come back to LC?

Why come back to LC?

Involved in:
Soccer, softball, Student Ambassador, Vice President of the 
Gay-Straight Alliance, Hurricane Orientation Leader, Resident 
Assistant, Student Government Association, Phi Theta Kappa 
Honor Society, and the Taylor Honors program. 

Sarah 
Stanton '16 
Community Hall 
Director 

Favorites:
Staff & Faculty Dr. Afanasyeva 

Course Quantitative Literacy 

Memory Going to the convocation ceremony and learning about 
the history of the college and learning to sing the alma mater 

Why did you choose 
LC?
I'm from Henderson, 
North Carolina, and I 
came to Louisburg 
because I was 
recruited to play soccer 
here. 

"
"

2 

Larraine 
Abbott '84 
Administrative 
Assistant to the 
President

Why did you choose LC?
I actually graduated from Louisburg High School after it merged with my 
school, and I had some friends that kept trying to encourage me to go to 
school. I knew the executive assistant that worked here at the time for the 
President, and she encouraged me to apply. I paid a visit over the 
Christmas holidays and fell in love with it.

Involved in:
Work-study job at the switchboard, Alpha Epsilon Business Society 

Favorites:
Staff & Faculty Whit Shearin, business; Betsy Pernell, business; and 
Al Wright, English Literature

Course Business classes 

Memory Mr. Shearin telling jokes and wearing a different tie every 
day. Mr. Wright, who was blind, trusting her to help him walk 
home. 

When I retired from Vance-Granville after 
32 years, I was in the market for another 
job. I really wanted to get back into the 
higher ed environment. I feel like that's 
just where I need to be, and that's what I 
enjoy doing. I realized there was a position 
open here at Louisburg College, so I applied 
and it didn't take long, and here I am!

Why come back to LC?"
"
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The Golden Anniversary Club (GAC) 
celebrated its newest members – the classes 
of 1970, 1971, and 1972 – at the annual GAC 
Reunion on Saturday, April 9, 2022. The day 
was filled with lively entertainment, food, 
and festivities!  We had over 70 alumni, 
faculty and staff, Board of Trustees 
members, and guests in attendance with 
people joining us from states as far as 
Maryland and Florida!  It was a pleasure to 
meet our attendee from the class of '45, Bill 
Moon! Alumni enjoyed reminiscing as they 
walked around campus and flipped through 
yearbooks. As much as I enjoyed the music, 
food, and classic car display, I would have to 
say my favorite part of this event was 
watching the classes of '70, '71, and '72 light 
up with excitement as they bounced around 
campus like 18-year-olds again. Special 
thanks to all that were able to join us, I can 
not wait to see you next year! 

Sincerely, 

Kathryn O’Leary ’17, Alumni Engagement 
Officer  

“To this day I still keep in contact with my professors from 
Louisburg. My roommate my sophomore year ended up 
becoming my best friend, and I’ve even traveled to the UK 
to visit my old teammates from the soccer team. 
Louisburg College gave me opportunities I could only 
dream of and no matter where I go in the world, I’ll always 
be a Hurricane!” 

Anthony Persina ’18 works in the Cumberland County 
school system as a social worker, wrestling coach, and 
soccer coach for E.E. Smith High School. He plans to return 
to NC State to get his MSW. 

23

Charm Browne '21 
was crowned the 
94th Miss Virginia 
Union University! 

Patricia Greene Palmer taught biology and botany at Louisburg 
College from 1967 to 2000. She was inducted into the Distinguished 
Alumni at Gardner-Webb University in the fall of 2021. 

Cameron Knight '19 and Raeanne Dixon were engaged on April 19, 
2021 and plan to marry in April 2023. The couple met at 
Appalachian State University. They met at a dorm meeting, and 
when they made eye contact, Cameron had butterflies in his 
stomach. Cameron snuck up behind Raeanne as she was taking 
her senior photos and got down on one knee. What a special (and 
Kodak) moment! I

golden anniversary club

22

Latrel Hill ’18  works as a Process Improvement Specialist at a 
manufacturing company in Navassa, NC. He plans to pursue an 
MBA in Data Analytics. 

“I’m forever indebted to Louisburg College for giving me a second 
chance and serving as an incubator of my professional 
development.”
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A I would advise parents to communicate with their students. Going to college is a big change. I tell parents to make 
sure their students are taking advantage of all the resources we have. 

For students, I tell them to take this opportunity at Louisburg to create a foundation for their future. 
12 

2524 

QLouisburg College CFO, Anna Faatiligia, 
has two daughters who attended LC. 
McLaurin graduated this spring, and 
Sofia is Student Body President. 

I gained an awareness of how involved the faculty, staff, and 
coaches are with students. They work extremely hard to ensure 
that students are successful not only in their sport or activity but 
in the classroom and in daily life. Many coaches require study 
halls to keep grades up. The student life staff knows almost all of 
our students by name, and they foster an atmosphere of 
encouragement. The faculty goes above and beyond for the 
students. During his recent graduation speech, Professor Brian 
Sanders told the graduating class that the faculty consider 
themselves their professors for life. How amazing is that?

It’s like being a coach for your child's team. You need to be fair 
and ensure that you are not doing something for them that you 
are not doing for another student. Sometimes you even end up 
being a little harder on them. Also, I try not to embarrass them 
too much! 

A Q&A with our CFO
and parent of two LC students. &/

/

/

What made your daughters decide to attend Louisburg College? How involved 
were you in their decision process?

Can you describe what the admissions process was like for your daughters?   

What's it like working where your daughters go to school? 

What new things have you learned about campus now that 
your daughters are here?

Describe your relationship with your daughters on campus.

As a parent, what have you noticed from your perspective of 
the Louisburg College environment?

How has being a parent of a student impacted your role on campus? 

What advice would you give to future Louisburg College students and their parents? 

/

/

/

/

/

A PARENT'S 
PERSPECTIVE//
OF LOUISBURG COLLEGE

I wanted them to make the best decision for themselves. I believe both of my daughters came to Louisburg for the 
opportunity to go to a college that offers smaller class sizes, personal attention, and a closer community. Sofia also 
wanted to play basketball in college, and Louisburg offered her a great opportunity to play.

Sofia came in as an athlete, and it was interesting to see the admissions process from that perspective. The coaches and 
admissions counselors really connect with the students. At the same time, two of Sofia’s good high school friends went 
through the admissions process. After their tours, the families told me how impressed they were with the campus and 
the amenities. Both girls attended Louisburg this year.

It has been wonderful. Through the window at my desk, I can see them walking by with their friends. I often get to meet 
them for lunch in the cafe. I'm  also able to know some of the students as a mom, which is very special. McLaurin will be 
studying at the University of Orebro in Sweden, so I have enjoyed her being close when she will be so far away next year. 

 The Louisburg College environment gave my daughter, McLaurin, a relaunch. McLaurin went to Appalachian State 
University at the age of 17. It was a big campus, and she didn’t feel connected, so she came home. When she decided 
to attend Louisburg, I hoped she would have a good experience. I remember her first day of class when a student 
came up to her and asked if she was new and whether she needed help with anything. I knew then it was going to be 
a positive environment. As a parent, to have your child in an environment where they can connect and be successful 
is invaluable. Now she is a graduate.

 I often speak to families about their student’s account. Having my children as students here has allowed me to see 
things from a parent’s perspective. This perspective helps me navigate conversations about topics such as tuition, 
housing, and meal charges since I have had a student going to class, living in the dorms, and eating the food. 



Can you describe the history of your legacy and how you stay 
connected at Louisburg College?

Mike Boddie '77:  My two older brothers and I attended Louisburg 
College in the 1970s. My three nephews attended Louisburg College 
in the 2000s. I served on Louisburg's Board of Trustees from 1993 
until 2017 and served as Chairman of the Trustees for the last five 
years of my service. Our family also supports the college through 
our family foundation.

Bill Boddie Jr. '04: Several members of my family attended Louisburg 
College, including my father, two uncles, and my brothers and me. 
We were BORN to attend Louisburg College! I am currently a trustee 
at Louisburg College.

26

Tell us about some of your favorite Louisburg memories?

Mike Boddie '77: Being a small school, you got to know a lot of the students. It gave you a feeling of a community 
where you knew the fellow students and the teachers. The small class size gave you a great opportunity to learn. 
I loved seeing everyone in the cafeteria for lunch and dinner.

Bill Boddie Jr '04: My favorite experiences at Louisburg College were the relationships I formed with peers who 
have remained friends. We took in as many LC sports games as possible and reveled in victory.

Anything else you would like us to 
know?

Mike Boddie '77: I would not trade my 
two years at Louisburg for anything. I 
served on the Board for so many 
years because I wanted to give back 
and try to help the college grow and 
be successful.

LEAVING
A LEGACY

leading

27

 It gave me a great foundation to be prepared to move on to a 
larger college to finish my degree. There were very personal 

instructors that truly cared about you and would help you. I have 
always believed Louisburg College would be so beneficial for so 

many students that are not ready for a large four year university. I 
would not trade my two years at Louisburg for anything. I served on 
the Board for so many years because I wanted to give back and try 

to help the college grow and be successful. 
-Mike Boddie ‘77

Mr. Benjamin Mayo Boddie Jr.  ‘73 Mr. Michael White " Mike " Boddie  ‘77

Mr. Nathaniel Bunn " Bunn " Boddie ‘05

Mr. Thomas Pendelton " Pen " Boddie  ‘09’ 

Mr. William Lewis " Bill " Boddie Jr.  ‘04Mr. William Lewis " Bill " Boddie  ‘74

The legacy of the Boddie Family  consists of six members who have attended Louisburg College over two generations. 
Benjamin Mayo Boddie, Michael “Mike” Boddie, and William “Bill” Boddie attended in the 1970’s while Nathaniel “Bunn” 
Boddie, William “Bill” Boddie Jr., and Thomas “Pen” Boddie attended in the 2000s.

However, they didn't just attend Louisburg College, this family has stayed connected with the college in multiple ways. 
Mike Boddie ‘77 served on our Board of Trustees from 1993-2017 and now his nephew, Bill Boddie Jr. ‘04 is currently 
serving as a member of the board. The Boddie family also supports the college through a family foundation. Recent 
projects supported by the Boddie’s include updates to the Eye game room, renovations to the cardio room, and plans 
to update the bookstore. 

“We were BORN to attend Louisburg College!”

"
"

Louisburg College was and continues to be significant to 
me because it is one of the few colleges in North Carolina 

where you can have a great educational and bonding 
experience due to the small class sizes and the best faculty.

 -Bill Boddie Jr. ‘04

" "



#GoCanes#GoCanes#GoCanes

Louisburg 
College 

New Hurricanes 
on the Radar
 Welcome new coaches!

Erin Bell - Cheerleading
Chandler Caldwell - Cross Country, Track & Field 
BJ Fink - Esports
Matthew Mozynski – Soccer
Daniel Schulte – Volleyball 
Quinderra Spellman – Football 

Track and Field
Team Captains Khamari Montgomery (Discus) and Matthew Bauer (1500m) punched their tickets along with 
superstar Hurdler Sidney Littlejohn and Sprinter Keasean Dirks. Laterrion Johnson, Kam Tuttle and John 
Gormley continue to impress D1 coaches in their respective events. The team broke three indoor and three 
outdoor records this season. 

Baseball 
31-22

Softball
47-5
Region X Title  Champions - NJCAA DII
Ranked #3 in the Nation - NJCAA DII 

Cheer 
Coach Bell is on board and excited to help grow the program!

Esports 
Teams competed in FIFA, Madden, NBA 2K, Call of Duty Black Ops: Cold War, Call of Duty: Warzone, and Rocket 
League. The Black Ops team finished with a 6-2 record. Players made it to the playoffs for FIFA and Madden. 
Call of Duty: Warzone players Tyree Minor and Jeremiah Kishko were ranked in the top 25 for the league. 

Men’s Basketball
11-16

Women’s Basketball
10-16
Sophomore Makayla 
Everette made NJCAA 
3rd team All American!

Men's Soccer 
9-4-2
Men's Soccer plans on 
bringing in more 
international students next 
season. Coach Mozynski is 
excited for this opportunity to 
celebrate and embrace the 
different cultures within his 
team. 

Women's Soccer 
5-9

Football
 4-2

Volleyball 
2-16

Spring

Year-Round

Hurricanes
Fall

2021- 2022 
Records & Updates

Winter

2928
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Kathryn O’Leary '17 here, Alumni Engagement Officer at Louisburg College. I had the 
privilege of jumping into this role six short weeks before Homecoming on Main. My 
team and I hit the ground running as we dreamed up the event and made it a reality. 
After two long years of the pandemic limiting the number of on-campus events, we were 
ecstatic to welcome alumni back to campus.

We quickly sent out invitations, posted on social media, and started calling everyone we 
could to invite them to this event. The Office of Institutional Advancement also started 
using a new form of communication – TEXTING! Go ahead, welcome us into the 21st 
century. We found that text messages were the most effective way to reach younger 
alumni. Before we knew it, the registration list filled up with alumni of all ages! 

Even though the football game that our Homecoming event was leading up to was canceled, 
people still sported their school pride with trips to the Spirit Wear table to decorate themselves 
with beads, stickers, and pompoms. Our cheerleaders, accompanied by the one and only CAT 5, 
also boosted our school spirit by sharing a cheer during our ceremony. 

As much as I enjoyed the yard games, tailgate food, and getting to meeting everyone, I would have 
to say my favorite moment from the whole day was watching the current cheer team do the Cupid 
Shuffle dance with our alumni. It was so amazing to see members of our Hurricane family, young 
and old, join together for such a fun moment! 

I always LOVE the return of alumni to campus as they connect with classmates and reminisce 
about their days as students. We enjoyed a day packed with special events that celebrated our 
entire Louisburg College family, and I can not wait to see you next year! 

We had over 70 alumni, faculty and staff, Board of Trustees members, and guests attend 
Homecoming on Main on October 30, 2021. Music filled the air as people reconnected with 
former classmates. They flipped through yearbooks, snacked at the candy bar, and shopped at 
the pop-up bookstore. We had a lineup of classic cars dating back to the 1930’s to represent 
those that have cruised through the years with us! The Leave a Note, Take a Note table was a fan 
favorite as alumni got to leave a note for a current student and take a note from a cheerleader 
or football player. 

HEY, HURRICANES!

HOMECOMING 2021
3130
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VWhat Matters Most

When I joined the Louisburg College family last spring, the global pandemic was 
still bearing down on our economy and our psyches. I stepped into a new 
position not knowing how the Louisburg College community would make their 
way and understanding the struggle many colleges and universities were having.

As it has been for so many others, the challenges over the last year made us 
take stock. We sharpened our focus on what matters most to the college we 
love, to the people who support our mission, and to the students we serve.

The barriers to personal interactions made our process a bit different, our 
reflections a bit deeper. Through all of it, the Louisburg College spirit has 
prevailed.

I must thank each of you. Your generous support - both financial and emotional 
- made the year successful for the college and rewarding for me. Now I 
understand why friendships forged at Louisburg College are friendships that last 
a lifetime.

While we are happy to share the positive results in this year’s fundraising efforts 
with you, we do so with humility and gratitude for the trust placed in us by you, 
especially in challenging times.

Together we will shape a college rooted in partnership, resilience, and 
innovation. We have what matters most - a deep commitment to Louisburg 
College - and with that we will be ready for anything. 

Alitha Palich
Vice President of Institutional Advancement

ESTATES

GRANTS

GAC

$47,847   
$35,000  
$25,069    
$181,261 
$140,531

DONATIONS

$13,290 
$25,950 

$0-$249
639

UNR Giving
Project Giving
Total

401K DistributionMargaret Weston Wilson '69
Estate DistributionMargaret Weston Wilson '69
Annuity DistributionKelman Gomo
Estate DistributionLee Hutcheson Pearce '74
Estate DistributionMark Leroy Suelflohn '85

R. P. and Maggie B. Holding Endowment for Louisburg College (NCCF)
James E. and Mary Z. Bryan Foundation Endowment for Louisburg College (NCCF)

$250-$999
63

$1,000
138

Total
840

Amount 
Donors

$42,298 
$4,283
$46,581

Unrestricted 35%

Fu
n

d
raisin

g
 

R
ep

ort
Endowment 12%

Temporarily Restricted Scholarships - Other 16%Temporarily Restricted Scholarships - Whitehead 12%

Program Restricted  17%

Capital Restricted - Other 2%

Capital Restricted - GAC 3%  

Conference Sustaining 2%

Faculty and Staff 
Giving Campaign

One-time Donors
Payroll Deduction Donors 
Payroll Deduction Donors 
Payroll Deduction Donors

33
24 
15 
One-time

$4,008.00
$265/pay period
$50/pay period
$145.00

In March of this year, the Office of Advancement held 
a March Madness giving campaign. Teams competed 
on a campus-wide bracket to raise funds!

454
LOUISBURG 
SOCIETY 
MEMBERS

TOTAL 
DONORS

91

COVID 
FUNDING

CARES ESF HEEERF - Students
CARES ESF HEEERF - Institution
CARES ESF HEERF - Strengthening
CARES ESF GEER 
CARES CRF - Students Aid & Online Support

$671,352
$1,426,328
$189,567
$114,627
$77,152

TOTAL: $3,116,115



The Hon. Lucy Allen
Mr. John Andrew Bacik '85
Dr. Steven E. and Mrs. Virginia Louise "Jennie" '71 Brooks
Dr. and Mrs. Gary M. Brown
Mr. Christopher Burns '74
Mr. Britt Cobb '69
Ms. Anne H. Coghill* 

A.J. Fletcher Foundation
Mr. Claude Alvis Adams III
The Hon. Lucy Allen
Mr. and Mrs. Hugh David Angleton
Aramark Management Services
Estate of Mr. Samuel T. Arrington
Mr. S. Thomas '69 and Mrs. Camille Arrington, Jr.
Mr. Ronald Rucker Bagwell '66
Ms. Jackaline M. Baldwin-Dunlap
Mr. Kenneth Alan Barlow '56
Mr. Paul B. Barringer, II
BASF Corporation
Mr. Marvin '53 and Mrs. Baugh
Estate of Marina Jarvis Baum
BEJ, Inc.
Mr. Clifton L. Benson*
Mr. Michael "Mike" '77 and Mrs. Boddie
The Nicholas B. and Lucy Mayo Boddie Foundation
Branch Banking & Trust Co.
Mr.* and Mrs. Bayard L. Bragg
Estate of Mr. Larry Brown
Burroughs Wellcome Company
Estate of Mr. Richard P. Butler
Mrs. Beulah Cameron*
Dr.* and Mrs. John Cameron
Cannon Foundation
Mr. Thomas E. Chandler
Chartwells Corporation
Mr. John T. Church*
Estate of Mamie B. Clayton '36
Coca-Cola Bottling Company
Coca-Cola Foundation
Coastal Lumber Company
Mrs. Carolyn V. Cotton '57
County of Franklin
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Davis
Estate of Mr. Bobby C. Davis '48
William Moore Davis
Estate of Mr. S. Allen de Hart
Mr. David "Tad" '85 and Mrs. DeBerry
DEPCOM Power, Inc.
Estate of Frances Boyette Dickson '35
Mr. William H. Dove
Charles K. Dunn Charitable Trust
Estate of Mr. John Lee '38 and Mrs. Mattie Pickett Edwards
Eli Lilly & Co. Foundation
Estate of Mrs. Elizabeth Faulkner
Mr. Fred Lumsden* '35 and Mrs.* Fearing
Felix Harvey Foundation
First Citizens Bank & Trust Co.

Mrs. Carolyn Riddle Armstrong '66
Dr. Thomas James Aurand '70
Mr. Robert "Bob" Beck '53
Mr. William Boddie, Jr. '04
Mr. Randy Lee Brantley '83
Dr. Randy  Bridges '75
Mrs. Louise Brown
Mr. G. Maurice Capps '57
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Flagler Systems, Inc.
Mr. William Pete Franklin
Franklin Veneers
Franklinton United Methodist Church
Mr.* T. Scott '46 and Mrs.* Gardner
General Board of Higher Education and Ministry
GlaxoSmithKline Foundation
Mrs. Ann J. Goodwin
Estate of Mrs. Frances Gwinn '41
Dr. and Mrs. Donald L. Henson
James H. Hight, Jr. Trust
Hilda Scarboro Trust
Estate of Elnora Hill
Mr. John H. Hodges*
Hodges Insurance
Ms. Emily Hodges
Robert P. Holding Foundation
Mr. W. Seymour '49 and Mrs. Holt
Estate of Effie McDuffie Howard
Estate of Ms. Virginia Waddell Hudgins
IBM  
James E. and Mary Z. Bryan Foundation
James and Vedna Welch Foundation
Mrs. Ann B. Jennings*
Mr. and Mrs. Hugh T. Jones
Mr. Robert L. Jones
Mr. and Mrs. Ben E. Jordan, Jr.
Ms. Katherine B. Jordan*
Mr. E. Carroll Joyner
Dr. and Mrs. Mark D. La Branche
Mr.* and Mrs.* Robert Leggett
Estate of Mr. Nelson Leonard
Lettie Pate Whitehead Foundation 
Estate of Katharine B. Lewis
Estate of Mr. Calvin Little
Mr. Robert L. Luddy
Mrs. Edith C. Lumpkin*
Mr. James "Parker" and Mrs. Lynda Lumpkin, II
Mr. Willie Lee Lumpkin, III
The Marshall Group
Microsoft Corporation
Estate of Jack Russell Morris '36
Estate of Mrs. Roberta B. Morris
Estate of Willie B. Mullen
Estate of Pliny Newton
Mrs. Beth M. Norris
The North Carolina Conference of the United Methodist Church
North Carolina Community Foundation
North Carolina Independent Colleges and Universities

The Society of 1787

Estate of Mrs. Doris Swindell
Mrs. E. Hoover Taft, Jr.*
Mr. and Mrs. Roger Glenn Taylor
Mr.* and Mrs. Hal A. Thompson
Tri Properties
United Methodist Foundation
Victor R. Small Trust
W. R. Rodgers Trust
Mrs. Rebecca M. Walker '40*
Mr. T. Max Watson*
Estate of Venie J. Weaver
Mrs. Lois Brown Wheless '40*
Ms. Anne Wilcox*
Estate of Ms. Ila Mae Williams
Estate of Ms. Lucy Massenburg Wilson '30
Estate of Margaret Weston Wilson '69
Winston-Salem Foundation
Mr. Kenneth Wooten, Jr.*
Z. Smith Reynolds Foundation

Louisburg Society
President's Circle 
$5,000+

Robert P. Holding Foundation
Mr. E. Carroll Joyner
Lettie Pate Whitehead Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. James Parker Lumpkin, II
National Philanthropic Trust
The North Carolina Conference of the 
     United Methodist Church
Mr. Lee Hutcheson Pearce '74*
Mrs. Margaret Beck Pruitt '62
Victor R. Small Trust
State of North Carolina, Dept. of Natural & 
     Cultural Resources
Mark Suelflohn Trust
United Methodist Foundation
Estate of Margaret Weston Wilson
Winston-Salem Foundation
 

Louisburg Society
Chairmen's Circle 
$2,000 - 4,999

Mr. Ned '62 and Mrs. Marla '62 Coleman 
Mr. and Mrs. H. R. Compton
Mrs. Carolyn V. Cotton '57
Mr. and Mrs. Charles M. Davis
Ms. Emily Hodges
The Rev. Edith L. Jenkins '70
Senter, Stephenson & Johnson, PA
Dr. and Mrs. John Richard Jones
Mrs. Deborah Welch LaGorce
Mrs. Gwynn Terrence Morris '58
Mr. William "Bill" '82 and Mrs. Norris 
North Carolina Independent Colleges and Universities
Mrs. Mary Anne Peele Petteway '69
Mr. Fred '62 and Mrs. Roberson
Rev. Michael W. Safley
Mr. Joseph W. Shearon '51
LTC William C. '69 and Mrs. Shelton
Mrs. Paula Drake Smith
Mrs. Barbara Tetterton '56

Louisburg Society 
$1,000 - 1,999Mr. and Mrs. Hugh David Angleton

Mr. Tom '69 and Mrs. Camille '71 Arrington, Jr.
Ms. Cherry Ayscue
Mr. Kenneth Alan Barlow '56
James E. & Mary Z. Bryan Foundation
Mr. William H. Dove
Franklin County Tourism Development Authority
The Estate of Kelman Gomo
Mr. Peter Goodrich Griffin '67
Hodges Insurance Agency, Inc.

Members of the Society of 1787 have generously contributed 
$50,000 or more to the College in their lifetime.

Novo Nordisk BioChem, Inc.
Estate of Mrs. Frances Brower Paschal '39
Estate of Ms. Phyllis Patten
Estate of Mr. Donald Paul '48
Estate of Mr. Lee Hutcheson Pearce '74
Ely J. Perry Foundation
The Rev. Dr. and Mrs. Reginald W. Ponder
Estate of Dr. C. Ray Pruette
Pruitt Lumber Company
Renaissance Charitable Foundation, Inc.
Mr. Fred '62 and Mrs. Roberson
Ms. Sue C. Robertson
Mr. William and Mrs. Julia Rodenbeck
Estate of Ms. Sarah Rodgers
Roger G. Taylor and Associates
Mr. and Mrs. John Rogers
SAS Institute, Inc.
Seby B. Jones Family Foundation
Estate of Ms. Jean C. Sewall
Mr. Joseph W. Shearon
Mr. and Mrs. Fenner Norman Spivey
Sprint
Mr. S. Judge Starnes, Jr. '41*
Mark Suelflohn Trust
State of North Carolina, Dept. of Natural & 
Cultural Resources

Honor Roll of Donors
Every gift, no matter how big or small, makes an impact at the 
College. We are extremely grateful for the commited support and 
desire to see Louisburg College succeed. Because of these 
donors, opportunities continue to grow at Louisburg.

*deceased
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Rev. Dr. and Mrs. Reginald W. Ponder
The Reece Family Foundation
Mr. Gregory Reynolds '68*
Ms. Sue C. Robertson
Mr. Russell Lane Sears '66
Mr. Harold Sherrill '44
Mr. Warren Woodlief Smith '75
Mr. Emmett Snead III '71
Mrs. Yang Sam Soon
Mr. William R. '67 and Mrs. Rebecca Willis '67 Spade
Mr. Richard N. Stabell  '59
Mr. David '66 and Mrs. Stephens
Mr. Glendel U. Stephenson '52*
Mr. John Frederick '68 and Mrs. Pamela Strotmeyer Jr.
Stupp Brothers Bridge & Iron Co. Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Conrad B. Sturges
Mr. Howard Hoy Wah Tang '70
Mrs. Anne Jones Weathersbee '49
Mrs. Allison Hodges Westmoreland
Mr. Barna and Mrs. Peggy Ann '60 Wilder
Mr. William Marvin Wilson, Jr. '64
Mr. Dennis Alan Winstead '81
Mr. and Mrs. William H. Yarborough

Louisburg Society 

Partners
$500 - $999

Ms. Katherine S. Burden
Mr. Harvey Dwight '57 and Mrs. Byrd
Mr. Alexander Cheek Jr. '94
First Citizens Bank & Trust Company
Mrs. Rubie Riggan Hecht '52
Mr. Michael "Mike" '83 and Mrs. Dana '90 Holloman
IBM Matching Grants
Mrs. Cynthia Jean McNeill '77
Ms. Nancy H. Patterson
Pumping and Shoring Solutions LLC
Ms. Hazel Ann Ross '71
Schwab Charitable
Rev. and Mrs. H. Gray Southern
Mr. Wallace C. Stepp '64
Mr. Robert Francis Stevens '66
Mrs. Stephanie Tolbert '97
Toney Lumber Company
Mr. Charles Everett Vaughan '70
Mr. Robert Luther Wells '60
Mr. Paul Lewis Wilson '61

Mrs. Julie Hinnant Bagley '80
Mr. Robert S. Barnes '48
Ms. Virginia Lindsay Barnett
Ms. Ann Bartholomew
Mr. Marvin Eugene Baugh '53
Mrs. Mary M. Beauchamp
Ms. Barbara P. Beggs
Ms. Lisa Beggs
Mr. Chris Belk
Ms. Wendy Blankenhorn
Mrs. Mary Wheless Boyette '67
Mr. Garratt Brannock
Mr. H. Vinson Bridgers, Jr. '70
Mr. Lewis William Bridgforth III '90
Mr. and Mrs. L. Elmer Britt
Ms. Helen Elizabeth Broome '54
Mary Mitchell Brown '78
Mr. & Mrs. Howard Browne III
Mr. Jefferson Carson Bulluck '66
Mr. Carlos D. Burks
Mr. Robert Clay Byrd '62
Mr. Richard Luby Cannon Jr. '52
Ms. Caroline Davis Capocelli '07
Mr. James Thomas Chandler, IV '67
Mr. Robert Sargent Child '63
Ms. Nannette Levay Coates '82
Ms. Toni Cochis
Mrs. Virginia Brittain Copping '50
Mr. William Dempsey Craig '62
Mr. Rick Cuarto
Mrs. Elizabeth White Davenport '60
Mrs. Ann Dunham Donnell '45
Duke Energy Foundation
Mrs. Meg Ellis

Supporters 
$100 - $499
Ms. Haven Cooper Allen '84
Ms. Patricia G. Alston
Mr. Gerald D. Atwater '80
Mrs. Neely Axselle

Mrs. Celeste Hughes Hoffman '84
Mr. Joseph W. Hoffmann, III '70
Impact Healthcare, PA
Mr. Hunter Lewis Jacobs '63
Mr. Donald C. Jaekel
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Jamerson
Mr. Tommy Jenkins
Mr. Eric Ralph Joerg '69
Mr. Philip R. Johnson '52
Mr. Tapley Johnson '60
Mr. Davis W. Jordan, III '65
Mrs. Judy Journigan Kallgren '64
Mr. Timothy Lawrence Kunkle '73
Mrs. Gail Fathera Laney
Mr. John Harry Lange, Jr. '61
Mrs. Dorothy Rathmell Langshaw '69
Mrs. Candace Lester Lathrop '99
Mrs. Carol P.  Leneschmidt
Mr. Terence Bryon Lewis '82
Lincoln Financial
Mrs. Jane Moon Linsky '73
Mrs. Sherry Lippard
Mr. Michael '80 and Mrs. Carol '81 Loyd
Mrs. Barbara A. Luckenbill
Mr. William Marvin Mangum '65
Mrs. Doris Cochrane Marks '56
Mrs. Veronika Haun Marquoit '67
Mr. Daniel Louis Massey '62
Mrs. Mildred Boney Matthis '46
Mr. Everett M. Mayo
Mr. John McArthur, Jr. '63
Mr. Robert Meredith McComas '59
Mr. David Timothy McQueen '85
Rev. Dr. Charles Henry Mercer, Sr. '38

Ms. Amy Schmitz
Nicholas Jerome Schoonover, III '82
Mr. and Mrs. William S. Shrago
Mr. William Leonard Sikkelee '62
Mr. Billy Simpson '82
Mr. David George Singleton Jr. '66
Mr. C. Wesley Sloan '66
Mr. James Roland Smith, Jr. '70
Mrs. Tamra Smith
Mr. Mickey Garland Southerland '65
Mr. Dudley Barbee Stallings '46
Mr. Joey Glenn Stilley '80
Mr. Charles and Mrs. Nancy '71 Stringfellow
Ms. Harriette Sturges
Mr. Robert '68 and Mrs. Gaile Taylor
Ms. Susan Treihart Teague '68
Mr. Reuben Dickerson Thompson '66
Mr. Charles '64  and Mrs. Betty '59 Timberlake
Mrs. Linda Crocker Todd '64
Mr. Chris Tolbert
Mrs. Delores Cole Tune '62
The Hon. Charles Hillsman Warren '69
Mrs. Carol Dement Weeks '65
Mr. James Melton White, Jr. '76
Mrs. Dorothy Blalock Whitfield '61
Mr. James A. Williams
Mrs. Willie Louise Williams '55
Mr.  B. N. Williamson, III
Ms. Patricia Ann Willis '68
Mr. Stephen Nelson Wilson '71
Mrs. Nancy Rollins Wilson '45
Mr. Edwin W. Woodhouse, Sr. '56
Mrs. Jean Cook Woodruff '58
Glenn York '50
Mr. Paul Zaleski II
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Ms. Gayle Hart Michener '70
Mrs. Dorothy Byrd Miller '57
Mr. William Clifton Mitchiner '64
Ms. Rachael Aberteene Modlin '50
Mr. S. Howard Montague '72
Mr. Paul Wayne Moore '68
The Rev. J. Edward Morrison
Mrs. Betty Catlette Norcom '62
Northwestern Mutual Foundation
Mr. Marion Daniel Outlaw '68
Ms. Alitha Palich
Mrs. Jamie Eller Patrick '84
Mr. Archie Clay Perdue '68
Mr. Charles Jeffery Perry '80
Ms. Terry Pisano
Mr. E. Craig Pleasants '80
Mr. James Howard Poole Jr. '65
Ms. Nancy Price
Mr. Bland B. Pruitt Jr.
Mr. Chester Singleton Ragland '73
Ms. Ruth Reams
Dr. Bobbie Richardson
Mr. Robert Louis Riley, Jr. '88
Mrs. Betsy Brodie Roberts '75
Mrs. Florence Aiken Roberts '63
Mrs. Dori Liles Rockefeller '61
Dr. Robert Nathan Rosenstein '68
Ms. Elizabeth Denise Sapp '71
Ms. Janice Anne Sapp '71

Mrs. Ann Day Eubanks '60
Mrs. Sarah Coates Falkner '65
Mr. Toney Otis Falkner, III '85
Ms. Robin Faulkner
Mr. Charles Ray Felmlee '64
Dr. Diane Price Fleming
Mr. John Baxton Flowers III '62
Dr. Jimmy W. Foster '60
Mrs. Mary Ellen Foster '59
Mr. Harry L. Foy, Jr.
Franklin County Emancipation
Mr. William Joseph Frazier '63
Mrs. Rose Anne Gant
Mr. Michael J. Gleason
Mr. Willis A. Goodrum '52
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip Ayers Gordon '68
Mr. and Mrs. Samuel V. Greco, Jr.
Mr. James Kenneth Gregory Jr. '62
Mrs. Brenda Hunt Grieshaber '71
Ms. Sue Guerrant
Mrs. Martha Foster Harper '59
Mr. Brian Walker Hatch '68
Ms. Elizabeth L. Heffernan
Mr. and Mrs. Roger Eldon Heflin '65
Mr. Benjamin Earl Hester, Jr. '69
Mrs. Patricia Monk Hester '53
Mr. Richard L. Hibbits
Ms. Deborah Maureen Hinkle '98
Mr. Dennis Conley Hobbie '66
Mrs. Edeth Hill Hodnett '68

Mrs. Lillian Benton
Mr. Matthew A. Brown '68

Mr. James E. Compton '65
Rustic Building Supply
Mr. Tucker Dewitt Daniel '60
Mr. David "Tad" '85 and Mrs. DeBerry
Fidelity Charitable
Mr. Charles B. '70 and Mrs. Lea '70 Efird
Mr. J. Craig and Mrs. Alicia '65 Eller
Mr. Francis F. "Bucky" Falls '62
Mr. Robert Fuller Fleming '64
Mr. Harvey '64 and Mrs. Joan Forbes
Elaine Weldon Fuller Foundation
Garner Family Foundation
Mr. Peter Hobart Green '91
Mrs. Faye S. Griffin '64
Mrs. Carol Pratt Hankins '64
Mr. William J. and Mrs. Pat Hinton, Jr.
Mr. Wilson Smith Hoyle '62
Mr. Richard E. Hunter, Jr. '68
Dr. Alice Marie Jacobs '64
Dr. Sangsoon Koh
Mrs. Jane Austin Lee '71
Rev. and Mrs. Thomas E. Loftis
The Lumpkin Group
Wake Electric 
Mr. Duane Nelson McDonald '65
Mr. William David '45 and Mrs. Moon
Mrs. Jane Earley Newsome '64
Mr. Richard Dean Niedermayer '65
Mrs. Beth M. Norris
Mr. T. Russell Odom '68
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Mr. Lennon Woodward Hooper, Jr. '50
Mrs. Carolyn Jean Day '71
Mrs. Kimberly Dement Howell '78
Ms. Martha Tipton Howlett '67
Ms. Emily Pearce Humphries '04
Mrs. Sandra Hutchinson
Ms. Phyllis M. Ihrie
Mr. Thomas Adolphus Jennings '70
Mr. James Thomas Johnson '67
Ms. Dorothea Johnson
Johnson-Lambe Co.
Ms. Kristine Jones
Mrs. Carol Hartsell Joyce '63
Mr. John Scott Kanich '92
Mr. Thomas Carroll Kaufman '60
Mrs. Olivia Burton Kemp '70
Mrs. Merry Ketterer
Mrs. Amy Parrott Knott '70
Mrs. Lynda Denny Lankford '69
Mr. Steven Lechner
Mr. Phillip W. Liles
Mrs. Jean Williams Lloyd '59
Ms. Maleeka Love
Mr. Willis Charles May '75
Mrs. Barbara Hudson McCoy '64
Mr. Bowen Givens McKinney '50
Ms. Shirley A. McKnight
Mr. Richard Herndon McSwain '65*
Mrs. Frances Mansfield Mercer '72
Mr. David Arthur Michael, Jr. '69
Ms. Ilishe Mikos
Mr. James H. Moncure '90
Mr. and Mrs. Watson David Moore '66
Mrs. Debbie H. Niblock
Ms. Kathryn Anne Oleary '17
Ms. Harriett Pavon-Rosado
Mr. Mark M. Person
Mr. Robert Poole
Mrs. Fonda Porter
Mr. B. Stephen Price
Ms.  Marilynn White Prince
Mr. Marvin Leroy Ransone '72
Mr. Jason Rasnake
Mr. and Mrs. Wilson Ray
Mr. Duane Reaugh
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Edward Reeve '85
Mrs. Ann Smith Register '57
Mrs. Mary S. Rhodes
Mr. Edward Roscoe Salter '51
Mr. Brian W. Sanders
Ms. Diane Louise Schultz '69
Mr. Charles Julian Schweikert '50
Mr. Ronald Shidemantle
Mr. Benjamin Slate
Mr. Marvin William Smith Jr. '59
Mr. William Jeffrey Smith '80
Mr. Stephen Eugene Spainhour '70
Ms. Cornelia Sparks
Mr. Emerson Leo Spivey, Jr. '52
Dr. Kelvin Spragley
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Stager
Ms. Timyra Elfrances Staton '15
Ms. Susan Lyn Steele '70
Ms. Emma Ruth Stewart
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Mr. James Rufus Strother '59
Mrs. Trudy Sutton
Ms. Sharon M. Swartz
Mrs Jeanne Turnage Taylor '73
Ms. Pam P. Thaw
Ms. Monica Thomas
Mr. Gerald C. Thompson '68
Mr. Randall Thornton
Mr. James Henry Vaughan III '70
Miss Cynthia A. Walker
Rev. Lynn T. Wall
Mr. M. David Watson '69
Mr. James Meredith Watts '69
Mr. Lawrence Martin Werger '69
Mrs. Ruth Harris Wheless '66
Ms. Theresa White
Mrs. Connie Womack Wicker '70
Mrs. Nancy Winn Williams '66
Rev. Dr. and Mrs. Larry Williams
Mrs. Bird Ramsey Williams '45
Mr. Gary Williams
Mr. M. Lee Winder Sr.
Mrs. Delores Jean Woodard '64
Mrs. Julanda B. Woods
Mr. Steven Bradley Wright '77
Mr. Maurice Clifton York '73
Mr. Lewis Graham Young '69

Endowed Funds
Ms. Genya V. Afanasyeva
Mrs. Lisa Allen
Mr. Billy Alex Baker, Sr. '55
Mr. Rossie Vivian Baker, Sr.  '57
Mr. Daniel Bartholomew
Mr. Scott Benrube
Mrs. Bobbie Kennedy Berry '58
Mr. Nathan Biegenzahn
Ms. Karen Ann Bond '82
Mr. Randall Hunter Bowman '90
Mr. Gregory Bowman
Mr. Wiley Armetus Boyette '72
Mrs. Elizabeth Swindell Brannon '56
Ms. Courtney Brewer
Mrs. Robah A. Britt
Mr. Carl Wesley Brower Jr. '80
Mr. John Wells Buffum '65
Mr. Glenn D. Bullock
Mr. Donald L. Burgess
Mr. Charles Allen Burns '55
Mr. Donald L. Burgess
Mr. Charles Allen Burns '55
Mr. James Hudson Burton III '66
Mr. Edward Lionel Callear, Jr. '67
Mrs. Frances Stephenson Callender '63
Mrs. Frances Stephenson Callender '63
Ms. Molly J. Campbell
Mr. & Mrs. Gerry F. Cohen
Dr. Diane Cook
Mr. Jawara Dia Cooley '94
Mrs. Mae Cox '47
Mr. Brian Cunningham
Mr. Danney Ray Dailey '01
Mr. Steven Blane Davis '72
The Estate of Mr. S. Allen deHart*
Mrs. Patricia Rogerson Dixon '58
Rev. Earl G. Dulaney
Mr. William Ficklin Durham '72
Mr. Kenny Ray Edwards '80
Mrs. Alicia S. Eller '65
Mrs. Anna Faatiliga
Mr. Mercer McArthur Faulkner '66
Mr. Thurston U. Faulkner '55
Mrs. Elizabeth Cameron Ferreira '67
Ms. Caitlin Dyan Fields '06
Mrs. Lucia Porcelli Forthofer '57
Mrs. Carolyn Copelin Foxx '74
Ms. Caitlin Frederick
Mr. and Mrs. James R. Fulghum
Mr. John Walker Gourley '77
Mrs. Joyce Parris Grant '57
Mr. Daniel Grinnan Jr. '64
Mr. James Allen Harper '74
Mr. Jeffrey A. Harper
Ms. Leewyn Elisabeth Hatch '96
Mrs. Kathryn Gray Hester '69
Mr. Kris Hoffler
Mr. Edward Lee Holland '61
Mrs. Elmar Newton Holmes '58

Friends
$1 - $99

Mrs. Anne Jones Weathersbee '49
The Anne Jones Christian Leadership Scholarship

Ms. Wendy Blankenhorn
The Blankenhorn Family Endowed Scholarship

Mr. Kenneth Alan Barlow '56
The Bobbitt-Robertson Endowed Scholarship

Ms. Sue C. Robertson
The Coleman-Robertson-Coltrane Endowed Scholarship

Mr. and Mrs. Hugh David Angleton
The Douglas L. Angleton Endowed Scholarship

Mrs. Mary M. Beauchamp
The Hooper-Meekins Endowment

Mr. William David '45 and Mrs. Moon
The Isaac Deane Moon Music Scholarship

Element One, Inc.
Mr. Warren "Woody" Smith '75
Mr. Emmett Snead, III '71
The J. Enid Drake Endowed Scholarship for Men's Basketball

Mrs. Jane Austin Lee '71
The John L. Cameron Athletic Scholarship

Dr. SangSoon Koh
Mrs. Yang Sam Soon
The Koh & Yang Endowed Scholarship

The Estate of Margaret Weston Wilson
The Margaret Weston Wilson Scholarship for the Sciences

Mr. Marvin '53 and Mrs. Baugh
The Marvin and Mary Jo Baugh Endowed Scholarship Fund

Rev. Dr. Charles Henry Mercer, Sr. '38
The Mercer Scholarship Fund

The Estate of Kelman Gomo
The Pearl Harris Gomo Endowed Scholarship

Mr. Richard E. Hunter, Jr. '68
Mrs. Betsy Brodie Roberts '75
The R. Edward & Louise K. Hunter Scholarship Endowment

Mr. Roger G. '68 and Mrs. Taylor
The Roger G. and Gaile Davenport Taylor Honors Program Endowment

Mary Mitchell Brown '78
The Vivian Proctor Mitchell Endowment

Mr. William David '45 and Mrs. Moon
The William D. Moon & Jane Moon Linsky Endowed Scholarship

Ms. Cherry Ayscue
The William Robert Ayscue Endowed Scholarship

Friends
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JOIN US AT THE JPAC!

40

On the way to a game, a blown tire on the LC Softball team's bus caught fire and englulfed the bus in flames. Due to their 
quick actions, no one was injured. From a distance, the team watched the inferno take over the bus along with many of 
their personal possesions, equipment, and hopes for a succesful season. Of all our "come back" stories in this issue, this is 
the one we feel most privledged to write. We are not only blessed to say our team is safe but that they also won 45 games 
in a row after this near-tradgedy, won their regional championship, and finished third in the nation! We are proud of these 
Hurricanes for their determination, and we are honored by the outpouring of love and support we've receieved from our 
community. To those who donated money and equipment to see our team back on the field, to the woman who fed our 
students just after the fire, to the charter bus owner who got our ladies home as quickly as possible, to those who sent up 
prayers for our team, and to so many more, we are thankful to have you in our Louisburg Family.

DeterminedDeterminedDetermined
Special thanks to: 

Sheilah Cotten
Roger & Gaile Taylor
Florida Southwestern State College
Terri Elliott
Steve Alcorn
Leonard Giddens
Gordon & Hannah Bohannan
Wes Ragland
Shavic Properties, LLC
John D. Adams
Betsy & Fred Roberts
U.S. Charitable Gift Trust
Maria Rojo
Carl & Sheila Sloan
Staff-1 Services
First United Methodist Church, Cary
Louisburg NutritionBill Outlaw

12 Dozen Softballs

Carolina Cardinals Softball LLC 
21 Softball Pants

Dick's Sporting Goods
Brain Dibbert - Gift Cards

Mizuno Fastpitch USA 
Equipment

Jacksonville State University 
14 Bats

Our Canes Can
...because of your support.

2022 - 2023 Allen de Hart Concert Series

Louisburg College JPAC
501 N. Main Street

Louisburg, NC 27549

(919) 497-3300 | (866) 773-6354

Mark YourCalendars!

Sept 9 
The Spinners

Oct 21 
A Brothers Revival Tribute 
(Allman Brothers Tribute)

Nov 11 
Jason Michael Carroll

Dec 2
Nnenna Freelon and The John 
Brown Big Band Christmas

Feb 10
The Beat Goes On 
Lisa McClowry (Tribute to Cher)

March 25
National Dance Company of 
Ireland - Rhythm of the Dance

Apr 16
Perondi's Stunt Dogs

Tickets available in August!

jpacarts.com
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”When I toured Louisburg, I could 
not deny the family atmosphere all 
throughout the campus. Now after 
being here almost a full year, I know 
just how great it is to have the staff 
know your name and be so invested 
in their students beyond the 
classroom to help them in whatever 
they may walk through. “

Dessa Houston '23

Office of Institutional Advancement
501 N. Main Street 
Louisburg, NC 27549

louisburg.edu
 800-775-0208 | (919) 496-2521

The Louisburg
 Difference

Connect with us!

Louisburg College 

louisburgcollege

WeAreLouisburg
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